PUBLIC NOTICE

The Gordonsville Board of Mayor and Aldermen will hold a public hearing on December 14, 2020, at 5:30 p.m. at Gordonsville City Hall. The purpose of this hearing is to consider the rezoning of 117.02 acres of property at 149 Baker Lane, from I-1 Light Industrial District to I-2 Heavy Industrial District. The property is more fully described as follows:

(Parcel 04.00, Map 077, of the Tax Assessor’s Office, Smith County, Tennessee)

The application for this request, submitted by Smith County, is on file at Gordonsville City Hall. All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing. 







John Potts, Mayor
